
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

January 9th & 10th, 2021 
 
 

 

************************* 

 

Once again, we would like to thank everyone who contributed to the beautiful poinsettias 

that adorned our Christmas Altar.   You may pick up your plants After 8am mass at St. 

Anthony and 10am mass at St. Joseph on January 10th. 

   
************************* 

 

 

  
************************* 

 

This concludes our announcements 

 Please refer to today’s bulletin for additional information 
 

 


